
DOCKET NO. 20230018-TX 
FILED 1/23/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00370-2023 
FPSC _ COMMISSION CLERK 151 Southha ll Lane, Ste. 450 

Mait land, FL 32751 

• A FA.Stek Company 

Mr. Cayce Hinton, Director, Regulatory Analysis 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: Custom Tel, LLC 
Notice of Discontinuance, Docket No. 120324-TX 

Dear Mr. Hinton: 

P.O. Drawer 200 
Winter Park, FL 32790-0200 

www.inteserra.com 

January 23, 2023 
Via Web Filing 

Please find this letter submitted on behalf of Custom Tel, LLC (" Company" ) to notify the Commission that 
the Company is voluntarily relinquishing its tariff and authority to provide local telecommunications 
services within the state of Florida originally granted the above referenced docket number on February 
21, 2013, certificate number 8838. 

The Company does not have any customers in the state of Florida and as such, no notice must be given to 
any customers. The Company is current with its Regulatory Assessment Fee (RAF) and requests the 
discontinuance date to be effective of December 31, 2022. The Company would appreciate any relief that 
can be afforded by the Commission. 

Any questions you may have regarding thi s filing should be directed to my attention at 405-470-4649 or 
via email to mdean@fastektax.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Matt Dean 
Consultant 

tms: FLPSC2301 

Enclosures 
MD/nw 




